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At GM Isuzu Camiones Andinos de Colombia, Ltda., :GMICA ever since our establishment in 2008, as a cooperative 

activity with GM Colmotores, a sales company also located in Colombia, company employees have visited children 

living in children welfare facilities nearby the company's bases around Christmas time every year. 

On December 14, 2015, GMICA held a party at the children’s facility, played games and gave out presents and 

showed a fun time to children from disadvantaged circumstances. 

 

GMICA employees interacted with children through games. 

 

A commemorative photograph taken with presents. 

 


